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I fully support this bill. Oregon needs to return to in person and one day voting. It's 

important that we have voter ID in Oregon. 

 

We have bloated voter rolls, one of the worst in the country. I have no confidence in 

vote by mail. It's time to clean up the voter rolls in Oregon, and put this on the ballot 

so the people can decide.  

 

Sincerely,  

Cynthia A. Wenger 


